
 
 
 
 
Public Service Announcement 

 

Call for proposals: Women’s Initiatives and Men and 
Boys’ Initiatives grant programs   

Start Date:  March 10, 2025 
End Date:  April 10, 2025 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec 
 
The Department of Family Services is now accepting proposals for community-based 
projects that promote women’s empowerment and community-based initiatives that 
provide services and programs for men and boys in Nunavut.   

These initiatives and/or projects are to be delivered in the 2025-26 fiscal year and can 
begin any time after April 1, 2025.   

Eligible applicants include community non-profit organizations, municipal corporations 
and/or individuals associated with an established non-profit organization or municipal 
corporation.   

Project should promote: 

• Leadership skills. 
• Wellness.   
• Economic self-sufficiency.   
• Employment.  
• Self-reliance.   
• Cultural and traditional knowledge.   

Applicants must provide proof of current standing with Nunavut Legal Registries, if 
applicable. The deadline to apply is April 10, 2025. Projects should not exceed $20,000. 

The program guidelines and application form can be found on Family Services’ Social 
Advocacy webpage.  For more information, please contact 
familysafetyprogram@gov.nu.ca. 

### 

https://www.gov.nu.ca/en/department-family-services/social-advocacy
https://www.gov.nu.ca/en/department-family-services/social-advocacy
mailto:familysafetyprogram@gov.nu.ca


ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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